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Monday 1 May

School Closed 

Bank Holiday

Thursday 4 May

School Closed 

Polling Day

Monday 8 May

School Closed

Coronation Bank Holiday

Friday 19 May

Eco Day

Friday 26 May 2023

Last day of half term

Wellbeing Day

Summer Term 2

Monday 5 June 2023 –

Friday 21 July 2023

21st April 2023

A note from the Headteacher
Welcome back to Crompton for the Summer Term - we hope you all had an enjoyable Easter 
break.  May we also take this opportunity to wish Eid Mubarak to all of those within our 
school community who are celebrating over the next few days. 
Today’s Celebration Assembly recognised all of those children who have achieved 100% 
attendance this school year.  Forty children received silver awards for full attendance since 
September and forty children received bronze stars to reward full attendance for the Spring 
Term.  Bronze, Silver and Gold Stars will be given out at the end of this term for full 
attendance.  A huge well done.  We understand that full attendance is not always possible, 
due to illness, but also recognise that high attendance is crucial for your child’s learning.
Lara Beaumont, Headteacher

Lost Property
There are a number of pairs of 
children’s glasses at the school 
office.  If you think your child might 
have misplaced a pair of glasses at 
school please collect them by 
Friday 28 April or they will be 
disposed of.
For more general lost property 
items, such as school jumpers, 
coats, PE kits, please check the 
growing amount of items in the 
storage boxes in the entrance area.

CLUB NEWS
• Mr Sinkinson’s After School Clubs – Clubs have 

recommenced and payment is now due.
• Cancellation – Multi Skills Club will not be 

running on Tuesday 25 April
• Music Lessons – Fees are now due.
• Eco Club – Mrs Bal will be holding an Eco Club 

after school on Wednesdays, commencing 
Wednesday 3 May.  Please ask the office for a 
permission letter if your child is interested.

New lunch menus
New school dinner menus have 
been added to our school website, 
which you will notice has recently 
undergone a redesign.  
Feel free to browse our website or 
take a look at the lunch options at 
https://crompton.oldham.sch.uk/
school-dinners

Absence reporting – all absences 
MUST be reported to the office 
by 9.30am or may be recorded 

as unauthorised.

Eco School Committee Meeting
Our Eco Committee met this week to discuss 
progress and actions.  We have decided to hold an 
Eco Day towards the end of this half term on Friday 
19 May.  Also, Years 1 – 6 have been given litter 
pickers to use regularly at break times so that the 
whole school can become involved with keeping 
the school litter free.  The children will be counting 
the batteries we collected for the Big Battery Hunt.  
We will also be collecting curriculum links ahead of 
our Eco Schools inspection which is due in the 
Summer.  We have already identified some links, 
such as Year 1’s litter poster campaign; Year 3 
upcycled planting for Science; Year 5’s RSPB 
Challenge; the wormery in Early Years; and the 
Upper KS2 Big Schools Birdwatch…speaking of 
which, look out for the Mistle Thrush nesting on a 
lamppost in our school carpark.

Eco Council

Weekly Tip –

Give your 

devices a rest 

and get some 

fresh air
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